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Section I - Issues 

 
1. – Enrollment in Guntersville City Schools increases. 
2. – Marshall County Revenue Commissioner recommends making tax 
payments by mail. 
3. – Parkinson’s Support Group offers help for patients and families 
in Marshall County . 
4. – The 14th annual Can-A-Thon will collect donations of canned food 
for the needy. 
5. – Co. Commission Chairman announces upcoming commemoration of April 
2011 tornados. 
6. – Sheriff announces extra patrols for New Year’s Holiday. 
 
 
Section II – Responsive Programs 
 
1. – Dr. Dale Edwards, Guntersville City School Superintendent, 
reported a steady increase in school enrollment.   Aired on Tuesday 
October 9, 2012 – 7:30am – 4 minutes. 
 
2. – Marshall County Revenue Commissioner, Joey Masters, encouraged 
citizens to make tax payments by mail to avoid standing in line.  
Aired on Tuesday October 23, 2012 – 7:30am – 4 minutes. 
 
3. – The Marshall County Parkinson’s Support Group offers help for 
patients and their families.  Norah Parker invited listeners to 
attend.   Aired on Tuesday November 13, 2012 – 7:30am – 4 minutes. 
 
4. – The 14th annual Can-A-Thon in Marshall County will collect canned 
food items for the needy.  Denise Batey, Director.  Aired on November 
27nd, 2012 – 7:30am – 4 minutes  
 
5. – Marshall County Commission Chairman James Hutcheson and 
Commissioner R.E. Martin announced an upcoming commemoration of the 
April 2011 tornados.  Aired on Tuesday December 11, 2012 – 7:30am – 4 
minutes. 
 
6. – Marshall County Sheriff Scott Walls announced the assignment of 
extra deputies to patrol Marshall County roadways to detect unsafe 
driving, drunk driving, distracted driving, and lack of seat belt use.  
Aired on Tuesday December 31, 2012 – 7:30am – 4 minutes.   
 


